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Musical Prelude
Words of Welcome, Birthdays or Anniversaries:
Announcements:  
Call to Worship:                                
Praise:
Worship:
Prayer of Adoration and Confession:                     The Lord’s Prayer
Children’s Time:                                          Jesus dies (John 18, 19)                                                         
Children’s Music:                             
Prayer for Guidance from the Holy Spirit:
Scripture Readings:                                            Luke 6: 17-26 (NIV)
Sermon

Closing Prayer:           “Lord in your mercy … “ & “Hear our prayers”
Offering:                                                        “Joyful, joyful” (verse 1) 
Dedication:                                                                               Prayer
Hymn:                                                 “Blessed assurance” (DB 687)                                          
Benediction and Verbal Amen:                               “Forward in Faith”
                                  

The Announcements
Good morning! We welcome each of you to this morning’s service. 
Please join us following the service for a time of refreshment and 
fellowship.
There are two Prayer Times this coming week: Tuesday at 7 p.m. 
and Wednesday at 10 a.m. You are asked to take a moment from 
your day to extend prayers for those in our congregation, 
community and outside this area in need of our prayers.
Our annual Congrgational General Meeting is set for Sunday, 
March 2 following the church service and a potluck meal. During 
the service, we will also be celebrating the Sacrament of Holy 
Communion.
Financial Report for January: 

Revenue: 15,208.22
Expenses: 15,871.82
shortfall:            -663.60

The young people of the church, along with the members of the 
Christian Education and Congregational Life Committee, will be 
serving a Pancake Supper on Shrove Tuesday (March 4). It will 
take place from 5 to 6:30 p.m. and is donation only.
The 2024 Annual Reports are in the mailboxes. There are also 
extra copies at the back of the church.
A reminder: If you don’t have offering envelopes or a mailbox, 
please speak to Wendy McConnell, our church secretary.

Sunday,  
February 16, 2025


